Zimbra hrivest@csf.bc.ca

Confirmed - Jan. 29 @ 2:30 - Minister Fleming & CSF meeting

De : Hahn, Andra EDUC:EX <Andra.Hahn@gov.bc.ca> jeu., 20 déc. 2018 10:42
Objet : Confirmed - Jan. 29 @ 2:30 - Minister Fleming & CSF meeting
A : 'Helene Rivest' <hrivest@csf.bc.ca>

Cc : Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX <Lindsay.Banh@gov.bc.ca>, Sampson, Laura EDUC:EX
<Laura.Sampson@gov.bc.ca>, Hahn, Andra EDUC:EX <Andra.Hahn@gov.bc.ca>

Good morning Helene,

This email is confirmation of Ms. Marie-Pierre Lavoie’s and Mr. Sylvain Allison’s 30 minute meeting with Minister Fleming scheduled for
January 29 at 2:30 p.m. here at the Legislature. Please ask the attendees to arrive security at the front of the Legislature 5 minutes prior to
their meeting and Security will call our office for a staff member to greet them. Minister Fleming will be accompanied by Ministerial
Assistants, Veronica Harrison and/or Will Maartman. I will notify you if additional staff will be joining the meeting.

Please bear in mind that, once confirmed, this meeting is subject to change due to government meetings being called or ministerial travel
and I will notify promptly if a scheduling conflict arises. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Andra Hahn

Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming
Minister of Education

Room 124, Parliament Buildings
Victoria, B.C. / 250-387-8838

In British Columbia, the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists is responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the
Lobbyists Registration Act. To ensure that you are in compliance with the registration requirements for lobbyists under the
Act please contact the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists at: https.//www.lobbyistsregistrar.bc.ca/.




